
 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To:   
From: Karl Drew, General Manager 
Date: March 14, 2014 
Subject: John Mueller Offer on Lots 937 and 938, Toll House Road 
 
We have received an offer to purchase Lots 937 and 938 on Toll House Road.  The offer is from John 
Mueller who owns property on Big Tree above lot 937.  He is interested in this property so he can 
improve the view from his house.   
 
These lots, along with several other ones, were previously declared surplus and offered for sale in 
2007.  These two lots did not sell at that time.  Lot 937 was appraised and priced at that time for 
$4,500.  Lot 938 was priced at $4,500 also.  While lot 937 is considerably larger, it also has a large 
underground concrete reservoir buried on the property.  The reservoir has holes punched in the bottom 
of it so it will drain, but it would have to be removed before the property could be built on.  Mr. Mueller 
has been made aware of the presence of the reservoir.   
 
The terrain in this area is very steep and the road below the property, Ranger Road is currently 
impassable.  Mr. Mueller’s offer is $500 less than the 2007 asking price of $4,500 for Lot 937.   
 
Lot 938 is a corner lot and by itself would be fairly unusable.  His offer for this lot is $1,000 if he can buy 
both lots.   
 
My recommendation is to counter his offer with an offer of $7,500 net to the District for both lots, with a 
minimum sell price of $6,000 net to the District.  If this is unacceptable to him, I would accept his offer 
for lot 937 at a price of $4,000 as long as that is net to the District.   
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